
 
 
THE VILLAGE OF NEW DENVER WATER SYSTEM HAS  
ISSUED AN ADVISORY FOR ALL DENVER SIDING WATER 
CUSTOMERS DUE TO: DISRUPTION IN WATER SUPPLY.                                                    
 
People with weakened immune systems, and/or wishing additional  
protection should take precautions when drinking, washing fruits & 
vegetables, making beverages or ice, or when brushing teeth. 

 

Until notified, these users are advised to: 

1. Bring water to a rolling boil for at least 1 minute, or 
2. Use an alternate, safe source of water.                                                                

 

For more information contact the Village Office at 250-358-2316 or office@newdenver.ca. 

Check out www.drinkingwaterforeveryone.ca to learn more about water suppliers and current drinking water advisories 
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